
 
 
 
 
 
 

Festive Fun 
It is with great disappointment we have had to make the very difficult decision to cancel our outdoor 

Christmas Fair on Saturday due to the weather warnings issued by the Met Office.  It’s been a difficult 

decision to make knowing how much support we have had from a large number of our school community, 

but everyone’s safety has to be our number 1 priority, and of course whether we would all actually be able 

to enjoy ourselves in such windy conditions!  Also, for everyone’s safety, due to the high number of Covid 

cases in the community, we are unable to move the event indoors  and the non-availability of hired 

equipment means we also can’t postpone to a later date. 

However, everyone’s efforts are not all lost!  The festive fun will still go ahead! 

We have come up with a Plan B so parents, carers and children can still enjoy some festivities from the fair. 

 

Friday Festive Fun – Friday, 3rd December – At School Pick Up 

School will finish at 2:45pm!  Our Christmas Café will be serving mulled 

wine, hot chocolate, mince pies & cakes on the playground after school.   

The Festive Jolly Jars of sweets will also be on sale for the children.   

Donations of home baked cakes & mince pies would be gratefully received. 

We will also be holding the Children’s Room and Christmas Trail for the 

children along with the Bottle Tombola for the grown ups.    

So much fun to finish the school day! 
 

Christmas Dinner Day – Thursday, 16th December 

The children will already be participating in a Christmas-themed day with their 
Christmas lunch and wearing their party clothes to school.   

The teachers have kindly agreed to take the craft stall from the fair into the 

classrooms.  For 50p a child, the child will be able to make their Christmas 
decorations.   

Thank you 

If you had items ready to donate but haven’t handed them in yet, please do still hand them into the office. 
We are working hard to still offer some festive fun and no donations or volunteers’ hard work will go to 

waste! 

We really do appreciate everyone’s hard work and time spent towards planning the Christmas Fair and for 
everyone’s generous donations.  Thank you all so much. 

We hope you will all be able to support the alternative events we’ve managed to put in place.   

Thank you 

Your PSA 


